TOWN OF WHITEFIELD

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Whitefield Selectboard will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, October 24, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the
Whitefield Town Office, 56 Littleton Road, Whitefield, NH. The hearing is to review an Application for

Junk Yard or Motor Vehicle Recycling Yard License submitted by Richard W. Wilson, Jr., for North East

Metal Salvage, LLC, 778 Littleton Road, Whitefield, NH, Tax Map: 251, Lot: 021.



